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Ref: Confirmation of attendance of Jorge Marfil at the Education

Prégramme
Dear Jorge

I'am writing to-confirm that you attended the IAFL European Chapter Meeting in
Stuttgart which took place from Wednesday 26th - Sunday 30th September
2018.

At this meeting you attended all sessions of the educational programme (8
hours, 25 minutes in total) which took place on 27th. 28th and 29th September.
These sessions included the following topics:

« Recent developments in German Family Law

« International relocation of children

« Brussels Il bis revised

+ International Tax Pitfalls for Family Lawyers

« International enforceability of Marital agreements

« Pitfalls regarding the German Pension System

« Brexit European Implications

» International Service of Documents in Family Proceedings



With best wishes

Ali Massey

Executive Assistant

-International Academy of Family Lawyers




